
Secondary Campuses Remote Instruction Notice – March 18, 2020 
 

On Monday, March 23rd, Lytle Junior High & High School began remote instruction and 

learning through our learning management system, Blackboard. Students have been using 

Blackboard in most of their classes and are familiar with this method of learning. 

 

Teachers will begin providing instructional content and assignments on a weekly basis. The 

following is the schedule for release of content: 

 

Monday: Math 

Tuesday: Electives 

Wednesday: ELA/SST 

Thursday: Science 

Friday: Electives 

 

All assignments are due 7 days after the release date. Every teacher will have a syllabus posted in 

their Blackboard class with office hours and contact information. There will also be a discussion 

forum in each class where parents and students can send questions to their respective teacher. 

 

Over the last few days, our campus staff has been working to gather information regarding 

students’ Internet access at home. If you have not provided the campuses with this information, 

please contact your campus advising that your child does not have access to remote learning. If 

remote learning is not possible, we will work with individual students to provide an alternate 

method of learning. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact your school campus or send a message to a teacher 

through your child’s Blackboard Discussion Forum.  For technical assistance, please submit a 

request through the tab “Tech Help”. 
 


